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Year 6 Residential Visit to Bewerley Park – 2025 
  
Dear Parents,   
 
We are starting to prepare for next year’s residential visit to Bewerley Park on the outskirts 
of Pateley Bridge. Our current Year 5 children will start their final year with this fabulous 
experience. It is important to us that every child benefits from this tremendous opportunity 
to try out new activities and to stay away from home, perhaps for the first time. After many 
years of residential adventures, we know that these visits build confidence and 
independence like no other; a perfect preparation for your child’s final year at primary and 
transfer to secondary school. We will go as a whole year group which will add to the 
excitement of the experience. 
  

This year our trip to Bewerley Park will be for three days (two nights): 
October 22nd – October 24th 2025. 

 
The total cost per child for the visit to Bewerley Park is £250.00.  This cost includes 
insurance, coach travel, full board accommodation, the cost of professional leaders, use of 
special equipment and all activities. For some parents on low incomes the cost can be 
reduced by making an application to the Richard Taylor Trust. Please check with the school 
office to see if you think you may be eligible.  
  
Payment can be made for the trip in a variety of ways, either as a one-off lump sum or by 
smaller regular instalments. The final balance must be paid by Tuesday 30th September 
2025. 
 
To secure your child’s place on this fantastic residential, please pay a non-refundable 
deposit of £23.50 on ParentPay by Friday 29th November 2024. By paying the deposit 
you are consenting to your child’s attendance on this trip as well as committing to paying 
the full amount of £250.00, even if your child later changes their mind. Please ensure your 
child is 100% committed to this trip – any concerns or worries, don’t hesitate to speak to a 
member of the Year 5 or Year 6 team – all of whom have attended previous residentials.  
  
More details of the trip, kit lists, medical forms and dates for a parents’ meeting will be sent 
nearer the visit. In the meantime, if you have internet access, Bewerley Park has a website 
at  https://outdoored.co.uk/parents-and-carers-hub/  where you can look at the wonderful 
opportunities on offer including; the range of activities, the accommodation and the food. 
  
Yours sincerely  
 
Jo Hall and The Year 6 Team  
  
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/


     

   

 

 

Payment Schedule 
 

Date Item 

Friday 29th November 2024 £23.50 Non-refundable deposit via 
ParentPay 
 

Tuesday 31st December 2024 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Friday 31st January 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Friday 28th February 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Monday 31st March 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Wednesday 30th April 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Friday 30th May 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Monday 30th June 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Thursday 31st July 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

Friday 29th August 2025 
 

£22.65 To be paid via ParentPay 

No later than Tuesday 30th September 
2025 
 

Final payment of £22.65 Via ParentPay 
 

 
 


